
 

 

                                                   

    
                                            

 
 

                                                                 

 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE  
 

One (1) Mobile Dental Unit 

 
 REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

(RFP No. 16-009) 

 
The County of Durham will receive proposals for One (1) Mobile Dental Unit until 2:00 P.M., 
on February 18, 2016, in the Durham County Purchasing Division, 200 East Main Street, 4th 
Floor, Durham, North Carolina 27701.  No proposals will be accepted after the official time 
and date. 
 
Copies of the solicitation may be obtained in the Durham County Purchasing Division, County 
Administrative Complex, 200 East Main Street, 4th Floor, Durham, North Carolina, from 8:30 
A.M, until 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday.  An electronic copy of this RFP can be obtained 
by sending your request to purchasinggroup@dconc.gov.  Questions concerning 
administrative matters should be directed to Hilda W. Williams, Senior Procurement 
Specialist, at (919) 560-0054. 
 
The County reserves the right to accept or reject, in whole or in part, such proposals as 
appears in its judgment to be in the best interest of the County. 
 
 
 
 
Publication Date:  January 17, 2016 
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